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Mail in voting is a  great benefit to working families who cannot leave work to vote in 

person.   A working person would face hardship and long lines if trying to do it after 

work,  perhaps with cranky and hungry children in tow. I appreciate the security 

provided with our mail in vote and the ability to take time with my voter pamphlet to 

make a good decision. I also trust my paper vote much more than a computerized 

system that can be hacked. I really appreciate  being able to see that my vote was 

received and counted.  This does not happen when voting by computer. I see other 

states with lines many hours long and sometimes far away making voting more 

difficult for elderly or disabled or people who do not own a car. I think everyone legal 

should vote and Election Day should be a holiday  


